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MCCU On the Move in Coldwater 
 

Marshall, Michigan – On Tuesday, February 28, 2023, Marshall Community Credit 

Union (MCCU) received approval from the Coldwater Township Planning 

Commission on site plans for their new location at 688 E. Chicago Road. 

 

In 2019, MCCU expanded into Coldwater to its current location at 352 S. 

Willowbrook Road.   

 

“Since the branch opened, our member growth in the Coldwater market has 

continued to increase,” said Corrie Rozell, CEO, MCCU. “We want to ensure we 

are providing our members with a full-service branch and continued 

exceptional member service as we continue to grow.” 

 

A projected start date has not been finalized. 

 

## 

 

Marshall Community Credit Union is a federally insured full-service financial 

institution with offices located in Battle Creek, Coldwater, and Marshall. For more 

information on products, services or membership, please contact 269.781.9885 

or visit marshallcommunitycu.com. 

 

 

 

 


